
 
St. John the Baptist Welcoming Ministry is holding  

a welcoming event  for new parishioners:  
 

Saturday, September 14, 3:30 pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The event will finish before 5pm Mass.  
 

To register please contact Joyce Starosciak  
jastaros@gmail.com or  

916-740-4628  

Are you new  

to our Parish? 

During the session you will  
• meet other new parishioners 
• learn about our ministries 
• take a guided tour of the Parish facilities   
• receive a small welcome gift 


